
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

 

Broadcast Date: January 22, 2019 Bulletin #: K-04-19 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
 

RE: Supplement 1- State Leveraged Procurement Agreement, Non-Mandatory 
Contract No. 1-17-65-58-A for Infusion Services provided by Crescent Health 
Care, Inc. 

This supplemental broadcast announces in red bold the extension of contract  
1-17-65-58-A with Crescent Healthcare, Inc.  effective December 2, 2017 through 
December 31, 2019. 
 

• Access above mentioned Agreement here 
• https://caleprocure.ca.gov/pages/LPASearch/lpa-search.aspx 

 
Enter the contract number in the “Contract ID” field and click the “Search” button, then click 
“View” to open the contract details page. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
Mary Anne Selvage, Health Program Specialist I 

maryanne.selvage@dgs.ca.gov 
(916) 375-4346 
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